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October 9, 2024 
 
Councilmember John Lee, Chair 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee  
Attn: Candy Rosales 
 
RE: COUNCIL FILE TRANSMITTAL 
 
On October 9, 2024, the Public Works Committee considered a Bureau of Engineering report relative to 
amending Street Dedication and Improvement Investigation Criteria to promoting safety, sustainability, 
and multimodal street improvements, Council file No. 22-1476. After consideration, the Committee 
moved to concur with the October 2, 2024 action of the Transportation Committee with the following 
amendment for Recommendation 2 (changes are bolded): 
 

AUTHORIZE the Street Standards Committee to amend the Street Dedication and Improvement 
Investigation Criteria to further the intent of this report and to comply with AB 3177 and any 
other relevant State law. 

 
This file is now transmitted to the Planning and Land Use Management Committee. 
 
 
 
Michael Espinosa 
Legislative Assistant  
Public Works Committee 
(213) 978-1064 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
LEE:   YES 
BLUMENFIELD:  YES 
RAMAN:   YES 
 
 

 
 

 

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 
CITY CLERK 
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EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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